
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

NEWSTEAD, NY 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a Public Hearing will be held at the Newstead 

Town Hall, 5 Clarence Center Rd, Akron, New York at 7:25 p.m. on the 22nd day of 

September, 2025, regarding the use of Federal Community Development funds in the 

Town of Newstead through the Erie County Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) Consortium. 

 

 The Town of Newstead is eligible for a Federal Community Development Grant 

under Title I of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended.  

The purpose of the hearing is to provide an opportunity for citizens to express community 

development and housing needs and to discuss possible projects which would benefit 

low- and moderate-income persons in the Town. Citizens are urged to attend this meeting 

to make known their views and/or provide written comments on the Town’s selection of 

potential projects to be submitted for possible funding by the Federal Community 

Development Grant Program through Erie County CDBG Consortium. The meeting room 

is wheelchair accessible.  Those needing special arrangements should call the Town Hall 

at 542-4573 no later than 5 days prior to the hearing. 

 

Dated: September 8, 2025  BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD  

OF THE TOWN OF NEWSTEAD 

 

 


